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August 4, 2010

TO: Harrison Ashley
National Cotton Ginner’s Association
P.O. Box 2995
Cordova, TN 38088-2995

FROM: Shiela Corley, National Cotton Statistician
USDA/NASS
Room 5433, Mail Stop 2050
1400 Independence Avenue
Washington, DC 20250-2024

RE: Comments supporting NASS Cotton Ginning Survey (0535-0220)

Dear Harrison,

Thank you for your kind words and support in the recent email to our NASS 
Clearance Officer concerning the Cotton Ginning Survey. We appreciate the 
assistance The National Cotton Ginners’ Association (NGCA) provides NASS in 
encouraging your member gins to participate in the biweekly survey and offering 
input on the type of data needs for the ever changing ginning landscape.

NGCA requested that we provide the preliminary number of gins by state as early as
possible. We will review that request and let you know if we can add that data series 
to our March Cotton Ginnings Report. 

Please give me call or send me an email if you have questions or concerns. I look 
forward to seeing you at upcoming cotton meetings.  

All my best, 

Shiela Corley
National Cotton Statistician
USDA/NASS
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